
TBC - The Boring Company 
3395 Cambridge Street 

Las Vegas, Nevada 89169 

 

To: 
City of North Miami Beach 
Office of  Mayor and Commission  

 Dear Commissioner Michael Joseph,  

On behalf of TBC-The Boring Company, we cordially invite you and up to 12 members of 
your team to tour the Las Vegas Convention Center (LVCC) Loop between Wednesday, 
August 4th and Friday, August 6th, 2021. The tour will include an overview of the company 
and a ride in the LVCC Loop system at the Las Vegas Convention Center. Each attendee 
should anticipate approximately 1 hour for the duration of the tour.  

Best Regards,  

Michael Thompson 
Principal Geologist 
Email: mike.thompson@boringcompany.com 


